From:

To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two

Cc:

Subject: Notes on the East Suffolk Council and Suffolk County Council report
Date: 17 November 2020 21:21:42

Dear planning inspectorate,
Re; Comment on ESC and SCC joint local impact report on EATN and EA2.

Interested Party: The Suffolk Coast Destination Management Organisation Ltd
(TSC)
PINS Refs: 20024735 & 20024732

A brief note to comment that TSC broadly agrees with the comments on tourism that the
two councils make in their joint local impact report.

However the TSC’s tourism impact survey, carried out by leading consultants BVA
BDRC and which is referred to in sections 20.14 and 20.25, concluded that the negative
impact of the two SPR projects and Sizewell C could be £24m - £40m per annum. In
the two councils’ report the impact figure is given as £20m and then as £24m. The
Planning Inspectorate are asked to note that the negative impact could be considerably
worse than £20m - £24m.

Kind regards,

Harry Young,
In capacity as Chairman of TSC
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